ACADEMY TRAVEL INC

OVER 30YEARS SERVING THE FOREIGN COMMUMNITY in JAPAN
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March 24, 2015
Dear Valued Customers,
We would like to announce that our Iwakuni branch office shall be closing on March 31st.

We wish to express our sincere gratitude to everyone who have used our travel services in Iwakuni over the past
decades. Thank you very much for your patronage.

Although our Iwakuni branch office will be closing on March 31st this year, we hope that we can continue to offer
you the same professional and courteous travel services from our head office in Osaka.

We guarantee to take that extra step to ensure customer satisfaction by continuing to offer competitive pricing
and maintaining high levels of customer service.

Looking forward to hearing from you.
Very Sincerely,
Ray Kruger

YoshikoTakemura
Academy Travel Inc.
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TEL: 06-6303-3538 FAX: 06-6301-3263 E-MAIL: info@academytravel.jp



